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2012 Chrysler Town & Country Touring

Sales Representative 414-383-6666

View this car on our website at millennium2211.com/6774252/ebrochure

 

Our Price $7,995
Specifications:

Year:  2012  

VIN:  2C4RC1BG0CR196157  

Make:  Chrysler  

Model/Trim:  Town & Country Touring  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Minivan/Van  

Exterior:  Stone White  

Engine:  3.6L 24-VALVE VVT V6 FLEX FUEL
ENGINE

 

Interior:  Tan Leather  

Mileage:  118,883  

Drivetrain:  Front Wheel Drive  

Economy:  City 17 / Highway 25

Our great looking 2012 Chrysler Town & Country Touring shown in
Stone White Clear Coat offers amazing luxuries for the family or anyone
needing the room. Powered by a 3.6 Liter Pentastar V6 that offers
283hp while connected to a smooth shifting 6 Speed Automatic
transmission to enhance fuel efficiency. This Front Wheel Drive minivan
rides excellent and offers 17-inch wheels make driving responsive and
secure while rewarding its owners with near 25mpg on the open road,
translating to nearly 500 miles per tank. 

The incredible thing about this Touring is the number of features like tri-
zone temperature controls, sunscreen glass, and upgraded sound
system with Uconnect touchscreen media center. The interior is
surrounded with soft-touch materials, comfortable leather seating, our
famous stow-n-go seating, an overhead DVD screen, a rearview
camera, and power sliding doors. If you want an adaptable, practical,
and luxurious minivan with innovative options, you have chosen the
right machine. Our Touring is refined, versatile, and functional. One look
at our pictures and you will agree. 

Chrysler has much to offer in the way of safety including seven airbags
and a host of safety conveniences you once only dreamed of. If anyone
has sold more minivans, please step up. Our Town & Country is the
ultimate family vessel, and this one is waiting for you. Print this page
and call us Now... We Know You Will Enjoy Your Test Drive Towards
Ownership!
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Installed Options

Interior

- 115V pwr outlet - 120 MPH primary speedometer  - 12V auxiliary pwr outlet  

- 2nd row Stow N' Go buckets  - 2nd row pwr windows 

- 3rd row 60/40 fold-in-floor bench seat  - Active headrests - Air filtering - Analog clock 

- Automatic air conditioning w/3-zone temp control  - Chrome interior accents 

- Cupholders w/overhead illumination - Door courtesy lights - Driver pwr lumbar adjust 

- Dual glove boxes - Easy clean floor mats - Floor & cargo area carpet  

- Front seat removable center console  - Front/rear 12V DC pwr outlets 

- Illuminated front door storage  - Instrument cluster w/tachometer - Instrument panel 

- Interior assist handles - Interior observation mirror - Keyless entry w/immobilizer 

- Leather trimmed low-back bucket seats  - Leather-wrapped shift knob 

- Leather-wrapped steering wheel - Left rear quarter trim storage bin  

- Low washer fluid warning signal - Lower instrument panel cubby bin  

- Non adjustable pedals - Overhead ambient surround lighting - Overhead console 

- Overhead storage bins - Pwr door locks - Pwr driver manual front passenger seats  

- Pwr quarter vent windows - Pwr windows w/front one-touch 

- Rear air conditioning w/heater - Rear seatback grocery bag hooks  

- Rear swiveling reading/courtesy lamps - Rear view auto dimming mirror w/microphone  

- Rear window defroster - Rechargeable portable light 

- Single rear overhead console system - Sliding door alert - Speed control 

- Steering wheel mounted audio controls - Tilt/telescoping steering column - Tip start 

- Universal garage door opener  - Vehicle info center - Visors w/illuminated vanity mirrors

Exterior

- Liftgate flood lamp - P225/65R17 all-season touring BSW tires  - Pwr liftgate 

- Quad halogen headlamps - RH pwr sliding door - Rear window wiper w/washer 

- Sunscreen glass - Tire carrier winch - Variable intermittent windshield wipers  

- LH pwr sliding door - Integrated roof rail crossbars - Headlamp off time delay  - Fog lamps 

- Compact spare tire - Bright grille - Bright body-side molding - Bright belt molding 
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- Compact spare tire - Bright grille - Bright body-side molding - Bright belt molding 

- Body-color sill applique - Body-color fold-away heated pwr mirrors - Body-color fascias 

- Body-color door handles - Black side rails - Automatic headlamps 

- 17" x 6.5" aluminum wheels (REQ: TVY Tires)

Safety

- 115V pwr outlet - 120 MPH primary speedometer  - 12V auxiliary pwr outlet  

- 2nd row Stow N' Go buckets  - 2nd row pwr windows 

- 3rd row 60/40 fold-in-floor bench seat  - Active headrests - Air filtering - Analog clock 

- Automatic air conditioning w/3-zone temp control  - Chrome interior accents 

- Cupholders w/overhead illumination - Door courtesy lights - Driver pwr lumbar adjust 

- Dual glove boxes - Easy clean floor mats - Floor & cargo area carpet  

- Front seat removable center console  - Front/rear 12V DC pwr outlets 

- Illuminated front door storage  - Instrument cluster w/tachometer - Instrument panel 

- Interior assist handles - Interior observation mirror - Keyless entry w/immobilizer 

- Leather trimmed low-back bucket seats  - Leather-wrapped shift knob 

- Leather-wrapped steering wheel - Left rear quarter trim storage bin  

- Low washer fluid warning signal - Lower instrument panel cubby bin  

- Non adjustable pedals - Overhead ambient surround lighting - Overhead console 

- Overhead storage bins - Pwr door locks - Pwr driver manual front passenger seats  

- Pwr quarter vent windows - Pwr windows w/front one-touch 

- Rear air conditioning w/heater - Rear seatback grocery bag hooks  

- Rear swiveling reading/courtesy lamps - Rear view auto dimming mirror w/microphone  

- Rear window defroster - Rechargeable portable light 

- Single rear overhead console system - Sliding door alert - Speed control 

- Steering wheel mounted audio controls - Tilt/telescoping steering column - Tip start 

- Universal garage door opener  - Vehicle info center - Visors w/illuminated vanity mirrors

Mechanical

- 160 amp alternator - 3.6L 24-valve VVT V6 flex fuel engine  

- 6-speed automatic transmission w/Autostick  - 730 amp maintenance-free battery 

- Anti-lock 4-wheel disc brakes - Engine oil cooler - Front wheel drive - HD engine cooling 

- HD radiator - HD transmission oil cooler - Independent MacPherson strut front suspension 

- Pwr rack & pinion steering  - Touring suspension - Twist beam axle rear suspension

Option Packages

Factory Installed
Packages

*An additional $195.00 service fee will apply, not included in vehicle price*
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